
Amargosa Valley Elementary/Middle School 
Home of the Sandblasters!! 

 

 

 

November 6, 2017 

Parents, 

Starting November 14th tutoring will be available to grades first through eighth Tuesday’s and 

Thursday’s at Amargosa Elementary and Middle School from 2:30-3:30PM.  Transportation for those 

students attending tutoring after school will be similar to the transportation arrangements from last 

year or you may come pick them up.  We cannot require that your student attend tutoring, but you can.  

We would recommend that if you child has a C or below that he/she attends tutoring.  Accompanying 

this letter is a consent form for your student to attend after school tutoring on Tuesday’s and 

Thursday’s.  Signing the consent form will allow us to determine the number of students who will be 

attending tutoring in order to have an appropriate number of tutors devoted to student need.  Please 

complete this consent form and return it to school no later than November 8th. 

 

      Thank You, 

 

       Melinda Jeffrey 
       Assistant Principal 
 
 
 

Cut Here!! 

 

 

I would like my child _____________________________ to attend after school tutoring on Tuesday’s 

and Thursday’s from 2:45-3:45 at Amargosa Valley Elementary/Middle School.  I understand that the 

activity bus will drop-off of my student(s) at their designated bus stops or that I may provide 

transportation for my student.   

 

___________________________________    _________________ 
Parent Signature       Date 
 


